Passing this bill infringes on parents right to make decisions for their children. As a parent of 4 healthy
children, my husband and | have been so grateful that our laws allowed us to keep our children

safe. Safe from Vaccines. Before my first child was born a good friend of ours 4 year old went to the
Doctor a happy healthy boy and a couple days later he had dissapeared into an autistic disturbed little
boy. A boy who stood hitting his head against the wall, unable to connect with his loved ones. It took
years, money, job loss and family turmoil to bring the boy out of the autism haze the vaccine sent him
into.

Children and their chemical make ups are not all the same. They are individuals, individuals brought into
this world by their parents who love them and understand them better than anybody else.

Vaccines are not safe for every single child. It should not be mandated that parents should have to

Vaccinate. We should be given the choice. Please vote to preserve parents right to do what is right for
their individual children.

Loving mother of 4 Q)



